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Superior Street Reconstruction Meeting Scheduled for December 3

[Duluth, MN] — The City of Duluth invites the public to a meeting to discuss the future improvements
for Superior Street in downtown Duluth.

The public meeting will take place on Tuesday, December 3, 2013 starting at 4:30 pm at the Holiday
Inn & Suites downtown, Great Lakes Ballroom. Complimentary parking is provided.

Participants will have the opportunity to listen to a brief presentation on the project and participate in a
design workshop to provide input on various aspects of the project streetscape design including

pavement surface types, landscaping, street furniture, lighting, and other amenities. Members of the
public are encouraged to attend, participate and submit their ideas.

Additional information is available on the City’s website at www.duluthmn.gov/superiorstreet

Anyone with questions should contact Jenn Reed Moses in the City’s Planning office at (218)
730-5328.
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